
 
 
 

 
The MPO Board approved the Local Roads Safety Plan 
(LRSP) at their meeting last Friday, May 14, 2021. 

The LRSP identifies the major traffic safety issues in Collier 
County, assesses local Best Practices and recommends 
strategies addressing the 4 Es of safety: Engineering, 
Enforcement, Education, and Emergency Response. View the 
final, approved plan at this link:  

LRSP FINAL APPROVED 5-14-2021 

 

 

 

 
THE FINAL DRAFT FY 22-26 

TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT 
PROGRAM (TIP) WILL BE REVIEWED BY 

THE TAC AND CAC 
ON MAY 24, 2021 

AND THE MPO BOARD 
ON JUNE 11, 2021  

 
-MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE INVITED TO COMMENT- 

 

VIEW THE FINAL DRAFT FY 22-26 TIP HERE 

 

May  2021 Collier Metropolitan Planning Organization 

 IN MOTION 

https://www.colliermpo.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/LRSP-FINAL-APPROVED-5-14-2021.pdf
https://www.colliermpo.org/tip/


Call or send comments and questions directly to the 

MPO Director at: 239-252-5884 

Anne.mclaughlin@colliercountyfl.gov 
 
 
 

 
We have vacancies to fill on the Citizens 

Advisory Committee for representatives of 
County Commission Districts 3 and 4, and one 

at-large member. 

Click here to apply: MPO Advisory Committee 
Application 

 
Or call the MPO Director, Anne McLaughlin, 

 at 239-252-5884 for more information. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Anne.mclaughlin@colliercountyfl.gov
https://www.colliermpo.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/2021_Eform_MPO-Advisory-Committee-Application.Eform_.pdf
https://www.colliermpo.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/2021_Eform_MPO-Advisory-Committee-Application.Eform_.pdf


 
 

FDOT ELECTRIC VEHICLE MASTER PLAN 
 
FDOT is in the process of developing a master plan for electric 
vehicle charging station infrastructure along the State 
Highway System (SHS). The Draft Electric Vehicle 
Infrastructure Master Plan (EVMP) is now open for public 
comment through May 28, 2021. The EVMP is available for 
download at: https://www.fdot.gov/planning/fto/ev/default. 
This webpage contains an online comment form for 
collecting public comments.  Additionally, a story map that 
summarizes the plan and provides interactive maps depicting 
gaps in the charging network can be viewed here. 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE GULF COAST SAFE 
STREETS HYBRID SUMMIT 

 
 

TRANSPORTATION DISADVANTAGED 
SERVICE PLAN 

(TDSP) 
MINOR UPDATE 

The Local Coordinating Board for Transportation 
Disadvantaged approved the TDSP at the May 5, 2021 

https://www.fdot.gov/planning/fto/ev/default
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fdot.gov%2Fstrategicdevelopment%2Fevmpcomment&data=04%7C01%7Ckramer%40cutr.usf.edu%7C18c239dd049e467180a308d91a0d7845%7C741bf7dee2e546df8d6782607df9deaa%7C0%7C0%7C637569467430014243%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=dFZS7uYbBWNZbhF3DYdesK8oo1TgIzIaYGw0F8vLMt8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorymaps.arcgis.com%2Fstories%2Fd09dc30b606c443a94fa98abab74321b&data=04%7C01%7Ckramer%40cutr.usf.edu%7C18c239dd049e467180a308d91a0d7845%7C741bf7dee2e546df8d6782607df9deaa%7C0%7C0%7C637569467430024945%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Mm9mfaP1kvxx6tnuEk3ARsQgeEijF6QwY%2FBd0%2BbwRHg%3D&reserved=0


meeting.  The MPO Board is expected to ratify the document 
at their June 11, 2021 meeting. 

 

VIEW THE DRAFT TDSP at this link:  

2021 TDSP Minor Update 

Call or send comments and questions directly to:  

Brandy Otero, MPO Principal Planner 

239-252-5859 

Brandy.Otero@colliercountyfl.gov 

 

 

Alert Today Florida is partnering with MADD NW Florida to 
conduct the first ever Ride Like MADD Florida event!  
 
Cyclists can ride anytime between May 28th and June 6th, 
2021 to help raise awareness about the dangers impaired 
driving poses for cyclists and to remind everyone not to 
walk, bike or drive impaired. 
 
If you are interested in creating your own team for the ride, 
or joining another team that has already registered, and/or 
participating in the fundraiser, please register using the link 
in the attached flyer. 
 
Please share this flyer and PSA and encourage others to join 
in.  
 

 

https://www.colliermpo.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/FINAL-TDSP-2021-Minor-Update-5.19.2021.pdf
mailto:Brandy.Otero@colliercountyfl.gov


 

 

Contact Collier MPO Office at 239- 

252-5814 or via email at: 

colliermpo@colliercountyfl.gov 

 WWW.COLLIERMPO.ORG 

mailto:colliermpo@colliercountyfl.gov
http://www.colliermpo.org/



